
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Tomorrow we'll distribute things used by True Parents in Seattle 
  
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
December 21, 2024 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, 

 

Merry Christmas! 

 

Tomorrow, December 22nd, we will be having our 2024 Christmas party. I hope that you can all join.  

 

We will also be distributing items that were used by the True Parents as they visited Seattle in the past 

years that were collected and kept in their room in Windermere.  

 

On True Parents behalf, we are giving them as Christmas gift to you. 

 

Please continue to pray for the completion of the sale of Windermere property. 

 

I wish you all a very merry Christmas! Enjoy your time with your family and friends while remembering 

the reason for the season - our Lord Jesus Christ. 

 

Heavenly Parent and True Parents and Jesus and the Holy Spirit's blessings be with you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Family Church Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


